1TOYD S REGISTER OF S5HIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

Festival House, 93, Jameson Street,

Hull, 19th July, 1965.

Telephome : 36875 (2

Dear Sir,
"TASST AN

With reference to previous correspondence about
this case and in particular to the question of
verification of the size of 90 fathoms of chain cable,
we have to inform you that the above vessel has
returned to Hull and is expected to leave in about 10
days time.

The Owners have now requested that a further
examination of the chain cable be deferred until the
next drydocking which should normally be in April,
May 1966, would you please let us have your remarks
regarding this proposal.

Safety valve springs are still not available and
it may be necessary to defer this item as well for a short

period.

T'he remaining items will be dealt with here before

vessel leaves.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors

per . -

The Secretary,
LONDON .







